EASTERN UPPER PENINSULA REGIONAL PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION

May 17, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project
Discretionary Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue
Truck Route Intermodal Connectivity Project.

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include stormwater drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and the replacement of underground utilities.
The port and roadway connection to [-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply
chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and
throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project
proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord
Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a
wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area
and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that runoff be captured for proper disposal or
reuse where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are
proposed. The system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the
sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of the project that is not
currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

]eifrey, S. Hagan, CEO

jshagan@eup-planning.org

2345 MERIDIAN ST. * SAULT STE. MARIE, MI 49783 + 906-635-1581 * WWW.EUP-PLANNING.ORG
BUILDING BRIDGES BETWEEN COMMUNITIES AND OPPORTUNITY




Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

May 17, 2022
Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project
Discretionary Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck
Route Intermodal Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The
port and roadway connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply
chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and
throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project
proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord
Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for
a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo
area and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper
disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift
station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped
directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment
plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not
currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

Steven M. Briggs (May 18, Zgég 09:20 CDT)

Steven M. Briggs
Vice President
Morton Salt

(sbriggs@detroitsalt.com)
515.444.3133
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May 17, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We would like to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal
Project Discretionary Grant application for the Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday
Avenue Truck Route Intermodal Connectivity Project.

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include stormwater drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities.
The port and roadway connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the
supply chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increased goods produced in
Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the
project proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday
Avenue/Ord Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most
efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and
tanker vehicles.

Due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock, staged in the cargo area,
and to prevent environmental impacts; it is imperative that runoff be captured for proper
disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a
lift station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped
directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment
plant.

Lastly, the Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of the project
that is not currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant.

We value our relationship with the City of Sault Ste. Marie and appreciate the opportunity to
pledge our support for the Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route
Intermodal Connectivity Project.

rely,

A, o~

Rodney S. Hanley, Ph.D.
President

Office of the President
650 W. Easterday Ave., Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783
Telephone: g06-635-2202 * Fax: go6-635-6671
www.Issu.edu
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5/17/2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

I want to pledge my support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant
application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route Intermodal
Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage improvements, the
addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The port and roadway connection
to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency,
and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project proposes to
realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route
alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle
types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area and to
prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper disposal or reuse where
possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The system
allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue
and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not currently covered
by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

Wayne A. Schmidt
State Senator
37% district

Recycled &
Paper « ‘,‘




M.C.M. Marine, Inc.

1065 East Portage Avenue
Sault Ste. Marie, Ml 49783
River & Harbor iImprovements Phone (906) 632-4316 - Fax (906) 632-7766 2000 Ton Drydock
Hydraulic Dredging ine@m inre.com Boat Repair & Building
www.mcmmarine.com

May 17, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project
Discretionary Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday
Avenue Truck Route Intermodal Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities.
The port and roadway connection to 1-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the
supply chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in
Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the
project proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday
Avenue/Ord Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most
efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and
tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the
cargo area and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for
proper disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks
with a lift station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be
pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary
treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not
currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

Pz

Darwin J. McCoy
President
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May 11, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project
Discretionary Grant application for the Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue
Truck Route Intermodal Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The
port a9d roadway connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply
cha_i,.zje";!ce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increasing the amount goods produced in
Michizan dnd throughout the nation.

.
To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project
proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord
Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for
a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo
area and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper
disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift
station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped
directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment
plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not
currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

Oltmea M9 Leiphla,

James H: |. Weakley
President
Lake Carriers’ Association

25651 Detroit Road | Suite 102 | Westlake, OH 44145 | 440.333.4444 | Icaships.com




5@7 ult Ste. Marie
A"\/ '

May 17, 2022 ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project Discretionary
Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route intermodal
Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage improvements, the
addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The port and roadway
connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve
resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project proposes
to realign the Dock entrance {Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route
alighment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle
types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area and
to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper disposal or reuse
where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The
system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along
Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not currently
covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

leff Hol/EXecutive Director of the Sault Ste Marie Economic Development Corporation
2345 Meridian Street, Sault Ste. Marie, M1 49783
jholt@saultcity.com (906)632-5778

SaultEDC.com f‘

K] @ssMEDC

2345 Meridian Street o

.Sault Ste. Marie, Michigan 49783 /f
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XKelly J. Church
Administrator

Cady Bauers
Administrative Assistant

Chippewa County Administrator’s Office
319 Court Street
Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783

Phone: (906) 635-6330
Fax: (906) 635-6325

May 19, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal
Project Discretionary Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port &
Easterday Avenue Truck Route Intermodal Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground
utilities. The port and roadway connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to
strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increase
goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety :vithin the intersection at Portage Avenue,
the project proposes to realign the Doc* entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing
Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment
provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-
trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged
in the cargo area and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be
captured for proper disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground
fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff
from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage
Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that
is not currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant.

Sincerely,

Administrator, Chippewa County
kchurch@chippewacountymi.gov

Chippewa County Is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer
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May 18", 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretéry Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project Discretionary
Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route intermodal
Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage improvements, the
addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The port and roadway
connection to |-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve
resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project proposes
to realign the Dock entrance {Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route
alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle
types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastiy, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area and
to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper disposa! or reuse
where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The
system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along
Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not currently
covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

T2

John N. Damoose
State Representative
107" District/ (517) 373-2629

Recyiec
Faper



CHARLES MOSER RICHARD B. TIMMER JEREMY K. GAGNON

Member- Drummond Island Chairman - Brimley Vice Chairman - Sault Ste. Marie
BRIAN DECKER ROBERT LAITINEN, P.S. STEPHANIE BOILEAU, PE
Office Manager Manager Engineer

KEITH ERICKSON
Road Superintendent

3949 S. Mackinac Trail
Sault Ste. Marie, MI 49783

Ph: (906) 635-5295
Fax: (906) 635-5297

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project Discretionary
Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route Intermodal
Connectivity Project

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage improvements, the
addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The port and roadway
connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve
resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project proposes
to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route
alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle
types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area and
to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper disposal or reuse
where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The
system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along
Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not currently
covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

Robert Laitinen
May 19 2022 11:57 AM

Robert Laitinen, Manager
Chippewa County Road Commission
3949 S. Mackinac Trail

Sault Ste Marie, Ml

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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May 18, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Port Infrastructure
Development Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port and Easterday
Avenue Intermodal Connectivity Project.

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage
improvements, the addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground
utilities. The port and roadway connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to
strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve resiliency, and aid in increase goods
produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the
project proposes to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing
Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides
for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle types including semi-trucks,
tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles. To improve the longevity and resiliency of the dock
infrastructure, the pavement section and geometries have been designed to accommodate
these larger heavy-duty vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in
the cargo area and to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be
captured for proper disposal or reuse where possible. To do this, two underground
fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The system allows for runoff from
the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along Portage Avenue
and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Port Infrastructure Development Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not
currently covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,

DJ Hofffan / Vice-Chairman
523 Ashmun Street

Sault Ste. Marie, Ml 49783
dihoffman@saulttribe.net
(906) 635-6050




ROEN SALVAGE COMPANY

180 E. REDWOOD ST. STURGEON BAY, WI 54235 9207436533 FAX: 9207432411

MARINE CONTRACTORS
May 20, 2022

Secretary of Transportation Pete Buttigieg
U.S. Department of Transportation

1200 New Jersey Ave, SE

Washington, DC 20590

Dear Secretary Buttigieg,

We want to pledge our support for the City of Sault Ste. Marie and their Multimodal Project Discretionary
Grant application for Sault Ste. Marie Carbide Dock Port & Easterday Avenue Truck Route Intermodal
Connectivity Project.

The Easterday Avenue roadway will be reconstructed and include storm water drainage improvements, the
addition of sidewalks/bike paths, and replacement of underground utilities. The port and roadway
connection to I-75 are critical improvements required to strengthen the supply chain, reduce prices, improve
resiliency, and aid in increase goods produced in Michigan and throughout the nation.

To improve vehicular and pedestrian safety within the intersection at Portage Avenue, the project proposes
to realign the Dock entrance (Salmon Run Way) with the existing Easterday Avenue/Ord Street truck route
alignment. Additionally, this realignment provides for the most efficient access for a wide variety of vehicle
types including semi-trucks, tandem trailers, and tanker vehicles.

Lastly, due to the types of bulk materials that will be offloaded at the Dock and staged in the cargo area and
to prevent environmental impacts, it is imperative that run off be captured for proper disposal or reuse
where possible. To do this, two underground fiberglass storage tanks with a lift station, are proposed. The
system allows for runoff from the bulk storage area to be pumped directly to the sanitary sewer along
Portage Avenue and treated at the City’s sanitary treatment plant.

The Multimodal Project Discretionary Grant will be used to fund $3.3M of project that is not currently
covered by the MARAD 2018 BUILD Grant

Sincerely,
R =S /A

David R. Schanock/President

180 E. Redwood St., Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235
schanock@roensalvage.com

(920) 743-6533

PILEDRIVING °* DREDGING ¢ CORROSIONPROTECTION °* HARBORIMPROVEMENTS
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